THE PETROLEUM CORPORATION RECEIVID
3303 Lee Parkway
DALLAS, TEXAS 75219

ES N N

February 5, 1971

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
Artesia,
New Mexico

Re: Parkway-Strawn Pool « ‘
Petco State #1-P, 26-19-29
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find two revised copies of our acreage
dedication plat outlining 160 acres for the subject well.
This is in accordance with Commission Order R -4093
which designates field rules and pool name for the sub-
ject well.

The plats we mailed to you on February 3 did not show

the two State leases involved in the 160 acre dedication.
Under our Operating Agreement with Union Texas, we have
their permission to communitize this acreage and are now
in the process of requesting this through the New Mexico
State Land Office.

Yours very truly,
THE PETROLEUM CORPORATION

é‘\oﬂ’z C. 2N

Larry C. Shannon
LCS:mn

Enclosures

cc: Mr, Stuart G, Johnston
w/encl,



